
 

Was attended by 90 people 
and clergy including Holy 
Theophany Monastery 

The 2025 Clam Bake was held on Thursday, 21 August at Columbian Hall. 
We had Low Country Boil, Oysters, Clam Chowder, and Coleslaw.  

Thank you, Br. Dr. Karl Hoffman, Br. Mike 
Colosi, Br. Bob Adams, Br. Tom Cofield, Br. 
Kevin Sullivan and their family members 
as well as Sam Pellegrino, for your 
organizing leadership and excellence in 
cooking. Also, thanks to all who attended. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                       Clam Chowder                                   Raw Oysters and                       Serving Area with Low County              
                                                                                                                                    Boiled Clams and Cole Slaw and Drinks 
 
 

 

Mrs. Rosana Cofield and Br. Sam Pellegrino 


